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Minutes 
Selectmen Meeting  

March 13, 2014 
Public Session  

 
Attendees: 
Norman DeBoisbriand 
Peter Merrill 
Bob Wadleigh 
 
Motion and Vote to Open the Public Session at 05:30 PM: 
 
Motion by Norman DeBoisbriand 
Second by Peter Merrill 
 
Vote: 
Norman DeBoisbriand Yes 
Peter Merrill Yes 
Bob Wadleigh Yes 
 
 
Discussion: Posting on Town Hall 
A discussion took place centered on what the notice on the Town Hall should encompass. 
Lynne created a document and sent to the Board for approval. The Board discussed and didn’t 
like some of the wording and wanted it to be rewritten. Norman volunteered to create a new 
document for the Board’s approval. The approval officials to allow access to the Town Hall will 
be the Selectmen.   
 
Discussion: 2014 Annual Town Report 
Norman stated he received a number of complaints about the Town Report. Peter also stated 
he has received some. The Board decided it would proof the report next year before it goes to 
the publisher.  
 
Discussion: Town Warrant #5 
A discussion took place on how the Board will proceed. A motion was made by Norman “To 
engage Salmon Falls Architecture on this project”. It was second by Peter Merrill. A vote was 
taken and all were in favor. The Board all agreed that Norman will be meet with Paul Gosselin 
from Salmon Falls Architecture at the Town Hall on Tuesday March 17, 2015 to discuss the 
project. Norman stated that he has talked to Peter Landry about the septic system.  
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Discussion: IT Person 
A discussion took place in regard to the Town’s need to have a professional IT person be 
available when needed. This individual would work on computer problems the staff was having 
in regard to software and hardware problems. The Board agreed that it would continue on 
Monday night’s meeting.  
 
Discussion: Department of Labor Visit 
A discussion took place in regard to the Dept. of Labor visit taking place on Monday March 16, 
2015. Peter stated that we would like Norman to be the main contact with the Dept. of Labor 
visit. Lynne only should only be part of the discussion when it centers on the Town Offices. Bob 
was in agreement.    
 
Discussion: Meeting with Alan Lewis 
Norman stated the meeting was cancelled. Alan requested information on the project as it 
proceeds.  
 
Motion and Vote to Open the non-public session at 6:14 PM: 
 
Motion  
Norman DeBoisbriand 
Second the Motion 
Robert Wadleigh 
 
Vote: 
Norman DeBoisbriand Yes 
Peter Merrill Yes 
Robert Wadleigh Yes 
 
 
Norman made a motion to leave the non-public session for a public session at 6:56 PM 
Second by Bob Wadleigh 
 
Vote: 
Norman DeBoisbriand Yes 
Peter Merrill Yes 
Bob Wadleigh Yes 
 
The Board went back into the public session: 
 
Motion and Vote to Adjourn the Public Session at 7:01 
 
Motion to Close the Public Session by Norman DeBoisbriand 
Second to the Motion by Peter Merrill 
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Vote: 
Norman DeBoisbriand Yes 
Peter Merrill Yes 
Bob Wadleigh Yes 
 
 
 


